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10 February 2012 
 
Dear Mr Seaman 
 
Woking Borough Council Core Strategy Examination – Inspector Note (ID/5) 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 24 January 2012 regarding the above. It was nice meeting you for the 
first time and the Council expresses their thanks for a well organised Pre-Hearing Meeting. 
 
As agreed at the Pre-Hearing Meeting, I have attached the following documents that address 
concerns raised in your Note ID/5: 
 

• Statement of Common Ground between Woking Borough Council and Surrey County 
Council on waste matters; 

• Topic Paper on how the Core Strategy and its supporting evidence reflect the specific advice 
of Planning Policy Guidance (PPG) Note 17; 

• Topic Statement on heritage matters; 
• Statement of Common Ground between Woking Borough Council and English Heritage; 
• Woking Borough Council’s approach to monitoring and delivery with particular emphasis on 

infrastructure delivery; and 
• How the policies of the Core Strategy link to the key objectives and the overall vision. 

 
I have decided to address your concerns in separate documents to make it easier to follow. I hope 
you find them helpful. However, please contact me if you require any further clarification. 
 
The documents will also be put on the Council’s website for general information. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Ernest Amoako 
Planning Policy Manager 
Woking Borough Council 
 
 

mailto:wokbc@woking.gov.uk
http://www.woking.gov.uk

